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In Year 3 this week... 
During our English lessons this week we have continued our shared writing of paragraph 3 and 4 
of ‘The Magic Paintbrush’. The children have also been learning how to perform the WAGOLL 
with fluency and expression. In Maths this week we have continued to practise our multiplication 
skills using a new method called ‘short multiplication’ and have begun to learn division. The 
children had a practical Maths lesson when we used a lot of different resources and practised 
our multiplication and division skills in a variety of different ways. During our Topic lessons this 
week 3P, have started our new History topic - The Stone Age! In art we created Cave paintings, 
using tea bag stained paper and pastels, chalk and charcoal 3K and 3HK have continued to look 
at pneumatic systems in DT for our ‘Moving Monster’ project and have designed their own 
monster ready to make next week.  

Spellings -       Spellings will be tested next Friday 7th February 
 
      station        lotion         section       fiction         fraction        option    
 
The sh sound can be spelt ti in the middle of words. 
It can be followed by on to make the ending –tion, which sounds like shun.  
 

Dates/Important Reminders  
Design and Technology request: 

The children are very excited about creating Moving Monsters in DT. They have 
investigated Pneumatic systems and designed their very own monster. However, we have 
so far been unable to get burger boxes as they are very costly (for 92). Therefore we 
have decided that egg boxes will be a good substitute as they will still fit in with the 
children’s designs, and could potentially be donated by parents as many will have them at 
home. 
Please could parents donated any egg boxes (4’s or 6’s) and send them in with the 
children as soon as possible so that the children can begin the final stage of creating 
their Moving Monster. Thank you in anticipation. 
 
Thanks, 
 Miss Keight, Miss Pugh and Miss Kirby       
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The times of these sessions are as follows: 

1.00pm – Coach to Studley Leisure Centre 

1.30 – 2.00pm – Swimming lesson 

2.15/2.30pm – Coach back to school 

Children should be collected at the normal time of 3.15pm. 

Children will be going swimming on the Thursday of every week. 

 

The swimming dates are as follows:  

3HK  

December: 5th, 12th, 19th (26th Christmas) 

January: 9th, 16th, 23rd, 30th (2nd Christmas) 

February: 6th, 13th, (20th Half Term), 27th 

March: 5th 
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